

Hardy Bullock

From:

Kevin Bumen

Sent:

Friday, September 07, 2012 8:08 AM

To:

Hardy Bullock

Subject:

FW: Community advisory team

Kevin Bumen

Director of Aviation and Business Services Truckee Tahoe Airport District (KTRK) 10356 Truckee Tahoe Airport Rd. Truckee, CA 96161-3311

Office: 530-587-7940 Fax: 530-587-2984

Visit us on the web at: www.truckeetahoeairport.com

This message and any attachments are solely for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed and may contain information that is privileged or confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, any disclosure, use or distribution of the information contained herein is prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender by reply e-mail and immediately delete this message and any attachments.

From: Bob Bell [mailto:bellbob@sbcglobal.net]
Sent: Wednesday, September 05, 2012 5:28 PM

To: Kevin Bumen

Subject: Fwd: Community advisory team

Hopefully this is complete

Sent from my iPhone, Bob

Begin forwarded message:

From: Bob Bell < bellbob@sbcglobal.net > Date: September 5, 2012 4:56:33 PM PDT To: Bob Bell < bellbob@sbcglobal.net >

Cc: "kevin@fly2trk.com" < kevin@fly2trk.com >, "hardy.bullock@truckeetahoeairport.com"

<a href="mailto: hardy.bullock@truckeetahoeairport.com subject: Re: Community advisory team

Gentleman, I am currently traveling out of state and wanted to get this request to you before the Friday deadline. I can put this in hard copy letter if you require when I return on Monday. Thanks Bob Bell

Gentleman,

I would like to be considered for a position on the Community Advisory Team. I have been a full time resident in the Sierra Meadows area for the past eight years.

I am a former pilot with over 350 hours in high performance sailplanes and over 150 hours in Cessna 150's and 175's. Most of my flying experience has been in the Sierra mountains and many of my sailplane flights originated and ended from the Truckee airport and I am very aware of the unique weather conditions that pilots are presented with. I am confident that my experience has taught me valuable lessons that I

can provide to the Board and the airport management as well as my observations of pilot habits flying approaches and departures over our neighborhood.

Further, I am also aware of the valuable asset the airport is to the community and strongly support increase and enhancement of relations with all citizens within the district.

My professional experience has been as founder and still partner in a Sacramento commercial general construction company with over 30 years completing shopping centers, public buildings, and medical facility interior and exterior renovations.

I have talked with Gerald Herrick and we have discussed the responsibilities and commitment this position requires and he supports my interest.

Please contact me if you have any questions that I have not addressed

Sincerely Robert Bell 10385 Pine Cone Drive Truckee, CA 96161 582-0726 Cell 916-716-7897